
 

Memorandum 19-070 
TO:  Mayor Castner and the Homer City Council  

THROUGH: Katie Koester, City Manager 

FROM:  Julie Engebretsen, Deputy City Planner  

DATE:  May 23, 2019 

SUBJECT: Poopdeck Trail Matching Funds Budget Amendment  

 
Background 
The Kachemak Heritage Land Trust (KHLT) has been awarded a grant to build a universally accessible trail 
between Pioneer Avenue, crossing City and KHLT properties, to the existing Poopdeck Trail. When KHLT was 
applying for the grant, Council adopted Resolution 18-069, which included a statement that the City would 
provide a 10% match up to $6,000 for the project. Now that the grant has been awarded, and a budget 
ordinance is needed for the City to provide the pledged funds. 
 
On the attached project map, this funding would provide a match for the green, yellow and orange trail 
segments. 
 
 
Requested Action: Amend the 2019 Budget to authorize the expenditure of up to $6,000 of HART Trails funds. 
 

 
 
 Attachments 
1. Project Map 
2. Resolution 18-069 
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